
 
 

________________________________________________________________________ 

Product Recall Notice  
  
To:  All Authorized North by 
Honeywell/Honeywell Safety Product 
Distributors 
 
CC:  North Regional Sales Directors 
        North Territory Manager 
        North Customer Service Representatives
 
From:  Bob Rock - Product Manager, First Aid
            bob.rock@honeywell.com 
 
 Honeywell Safety Products was notified by our 
supplier (Triad Group) that they have stopped 
production and initiated a recall of all lots of 
Alcohol Prep Pads, Alcohol Swabs and Alcohol 
Swabsticks.  Please see an attached copy of 
Triad Group's notification to us. 
 
Some of these recalled Alcohol Prep Pads were 
sold by North as First Aid products. Addiitionally, 
some North First Aid Kits may contain the 
recalled Alcohol Prep Pads.  A list of the part 
numbers for the recalled Alcohol Prep Pads and 
North First Aid Kits that contain recalled Alcohol 
Prep Pads is available by clicking the link labeled 
"Affected Products List" at the bottom of this 
communication.  Please review this list to see if 
you have product that has been recalled by 
Triad. 
 
As per the recall, you are required to immediately 
quarantine any Alcohol Prep Pads manufactured 
by Triad Group and any First Aid Kits that 
contain these Alcohol Prep Pads.  If you 
purchased Alcohol Prep Pads from North by 
Honeywell, you will be required to return them to 
us.  If you purchased these products as part of a 
First Aid Kit you may return the complete kit if its 
security seal has not been removed (plastic 
shrink wrap) otherwise you are required to return 
only the recalled prep pad. 
 
If you are in possession of recalled product, 
please contact our Customer Service 
Department at 1-877-326-5136, Monday through 

Date  
1/13/2011 
 
Contact: 
  HoneywellSafetyProducts@Honeywell.com 
   

Customer Service 
 
United States 
Tel: 800-430-4110  
Fax: 800-572-6346  
 
 Montreal 
 Tel: 514-351-SAFE 
 Toll Free: 1-888-212-SAFE 
 Fax: 514-355-SAFE 
 
Toronto  
Tel: 1-888-316-7233 
Fax: 1-888-667-8477  
  
Edmonton 
Tel: 1-800-661-3638 
Fax: 780-436-0048  
   

 
 
 
  
  
 

 
   
  
   



Friday between 8:00 AM and 6:30 PM EST to 
obtain a returned goods authorization and 
directions on where to return the recalled 
product. 
 
Additionally, if you have resold any of these 
products to anyone else, please notify them of 
this recall and provide them a copy of this 
notification as well as the original Triad Group 
notice.  Note that North Safety Products will 
accept recalled product only from the 
distributor that purchased the product.  End 
users should be directed to return the 
product back to the distributor they 
purchased the product from. 
 
We will work to replace all returned products with 
appropriate replacement products as soon as 
possible. 
 
Moving forward, we will be replacing Alcohol 
Prep Pads in new First Aid Kits with PVP Prep 
Pads as a temporary substitution.  PVP Prep 
Pads provide the same wound prep qualities as 
alcohol. 
 
As we learn more about this recall, we will 
continue to update you with additional 
information. 
 
Honeywell Safety Products apologizes for any 
inconvenience this may cause you.  We 
appreciate your patience during the next few 
weeks as we implement the planned actions 
above.  If you should need any assistance, 
please contact our Customer Service 
Department. 
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